
Subject: Thankyou For Your Donation Supporting Fundasaun Alola
From: Alola Australia <friends@alola.org.au>
Date: 29/12/16 09:25
To: "tpollak@algonet.se" <tpollak@algonet.se>

Dear Tommy, and the Swedish East Timor Committee,

Thank you for your donation supporting the work of Fundasaun Alola in
Timor-Leste. A receipt is attached.

The contributions and good will of people like you, provide Alola inspiration
and energy in continuing our work. Please visit our website
www.alola.org.au to see our latest news and find out more about the work
of the Alola Foundation, and our current activities.

Please email me at friends@alola.org.au if you do NOT wish to be on our
database.

Kind Regards
Christine Perkins

RECEIPT   106429

Date:                   14/12/2016    
Received From:  Swedish East Timor Committee
The amount of  $279.00 
Being a donation for the work of Fundasaun Alola.

Received with thanks for and on behalf of Alola Australia in
partnership with Fundasaun Alola.
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